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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
Notice is hereby given that the TRAFFIC STUDY ADVISORY COMMITTEE will be holding a public meeting at the following 
time and location: 

Date: MONDAY NOVEMBER 5,2018 
Location:   SWAMPSCOTT TOWN HALL, SELECTMEN’S MEETING ROOM, 22 MONUMENT AVENUE 
Begins at: 3:00 PM 

AGENDA 

1. Review and approve minutes from previous meeting(s). 
 

2. Traffic & Parking Regulatory Requests – items to be reviewed by the Committee in order to provide a 
recommendation to the Board of Selectmen. 
 

a. Request by Cynthia Hellman to discuss speeding on Cherry Street.  Request is to place speed detectors on 
Cherry Street, limit speed to 20 MPH, and restrict parking to resident only.  

i. – Follow up discussion on this request as to installation of speed monitors. 
 

b. Request to have Stetson Ave speeding discussion – Request by Resident Jenna Moar 
 

c. Request to restrict parking in front of 76 Norfolk Ave as parked cars at that location make it very difficult to 
see oncoming traffic when exiting Currier Ct. – Request by Resident Alexandra Chesler 

 
d. Request to install crosswalks on Pine Street.  Request made via SeeClickFix 

 
e. Request to discuss outlet of Cardillo Terrace onto Humphrey Street. Request made via SeeClickFix 

 
f. Request to discuss pedestrian safety at crosswalk on Humphrey Street in front of St. John’s Church.  Chief 

Madigan asked the committee to discuss this issue again to follow up and report on any planned 
improvements to this area. – Request made by Police Chief Ronald Madigan on behalf of Resident Larry Noon 

 
g. Request to replace the “No Parking” sign on Claremont Terrace that was removed to clarify that Claremont 

Terrace is a no-parking zone. – Request by Resident Lauren Kaufman 
 

h. Request from Board of Selectmen to begin discussion of installation of parking meters on Humphrey Street 
and other business areas in town. 
 

3. Any other business that may properly come before the Committee. 


